
CLERK’S REPORT – JUNE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING. 

 

Stafford Borough Council have launched their Community Awards Scheme and 

are asking for nominations for the categories below:- 

 Inspiring Individual (under 18) 

 Inspiring individual (18 and over) 

 Action in the Community. 

 For community groups, voluntary sector organisations and community 

            Interest groups. 

 

            Youth and Education 

 For schools, other education groups and youth clubs. 

 Business. 

 For any public or private sector organisation.  

 

Applications forms are available from community awards@staffordbc.gov.uk 

or 01785 619000 

……………….. 

The Community Council of Staffordshire have reported that a merger between 

the CCS and Support Staffordshire was not the best option for the successful 

deployment of the CCS activities.   Consequently CCS will be investigating other 

options for the deployment of its activities in order to facilitate closure of CCS 

on 21st August, 2018. 

……………….. 

 

Kier on behalf of Highways England have informed us that there will be a 

weekend closure of the M6 between Junction 13 and 15 and a diversion will be 

put in place in order to upgrade the M6 to a “smart motorway”.  When a date 

has been decided, we will be informed.   
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